From: ]

To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); laurie.mitchell@vpa.gov.au

Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au; jaclyn.symes@parliament.vic.gov.au;
danielle.green@parliament.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP - a poor planning decision

Date: Sunday, 28 November 2021 11:44:12 AM

Dear Laurie, Peter, Samuel,

I oppose the construction of the quarry in Beveridge.

Having a quarry close to existing dwellings is a very poor planning decision - probably
with state profits taking priority over the locals - that may have ramifications for nearby

residents in terms of traffic, noise, dust and others.

And I would not believe a plan that addresses these issues on paper, Wallan is a windy
place. I am sure Mitchell Shire is large enough to find another location - away from
residents - for this project.

Regards. Hugo Correcher
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